
















 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

October 18, 2023 
 
Fairfax Behavioral Health 
10200 NE 132nd Street 
Kirkland, WA  98034-2899 
 
Re:      Case Number: 2023-1867 

License Number: BHA.FS.60874579 
Acceptable Plan of Correction 

 
Dear Mr. West:  
 
This letter is to inform you that after careful review of the Plan of Correction (POC) you 
submitted for the investigation recently conducted at your facility, the Department has 
determined that the POC is acceptable. You stated in your plan that you will implement 
corrective actions by the specified timeline. By this, the Department is accepting your Plan of 
Correction as your confirmation of compliance.  
 
Based on the scope and severity of the deficiencies listed in your statement of deficiency report, 
the Department will not conduct an unannounced follow-up compliance visit to verify that all 
deficiencies have been corrected.  
 
The Department reserves the right to pursue enforcement action for any repeat and/or 
uncorrected deficiencies based on applicable statute and rules. 
 
Investigator: 33894 
Department of Health 
HSQA/Office of Health Systems Oversight  
PO Box 47874 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7874 
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